A. Amyas and Tamara A. Huston
1087 Starch Mill Road
Mason, NH 03048
603-878-4080

September 17, 2009
To Whom It May Concern:

We write this letter in support of Andre Aho and ATA Construction (hereinafter
referred to as “ATA”). They are truly wonderful to work with! Their customer service
focus, integrity and quality ensured that our experience was pleasurable (removing much
of the stress that normally is associated with building a new home).

In 2006, when we decided to build our new home in Mason, New Hampshire, we
learned that ATA had 5-acre building lots remaining on or near Starch Mill Road. Two
“spec” houses had already been built. We toured both houses, taking in the quality of the
workmanship and landscaping.

From the first telephone call to ATA to set up a meeting to tour the building lots
(Winter 2006), to moving into our new home in August 2007, we have nothing but high
praise for ATA. Andre, his crew, and his subcontractors professionally and diligently
worked with us on every detail. The team was very responsive to our numerous
questions and concerns. It took only four months to build a house we fell in love with
before we even moved into it!

Our home is now two years old. If any minor adjustment or repair needs to be
made, Andre (or his right-hand man Calvin) promptly returned our telephone calls, and
ATA was responsive in coming out to the house to take care of the problem.

We know that if we ever build another house, we would highly recommend Andre
Aho and ATA Construction for the project. We would be glad to speak with you if you
have any questions.
Sincerely,
C'l‘.\\..*&u- LS. :: -

Amyas and Tamara Huston



